
North Atlantic Treaty, 1947-49; and ttStrengthening the North Atlantic Alliance," International

Perspectives, November/December issue, 1985.

Thanks are also due to Charles Ritchie, former Deputy Under-Secretary of State for External

Affairs, for some helpful comments on his experiences of NATO.

T'he process was an arduous and complex one, interspersed by other work on substantive

issues and administrative matters. However, the material itself contains a wealth of information and

insights, which hopefully will appeal to the interested public as well as to the dedicated student of

Canadian foreign policy, of NATO, and of international affairs in general.
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